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2011 Water, Composting, and Air Quality Improvement Project 

Funding provided by ANTHC through the Community Environmental Demonstration Project Grant Program                                                                                    
made possible with funding from the US EPA Alaska Tribal Multi-Media Grant 
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* PROJECT TIMELINE * 

The Native Village of Gakona received a CEDP Grant from ANTHC. 

2011 Community Environmental Demonstration Project 

All supplies for the water catchment system and   
composting project were researched and ordered. 

The Native Village of Gakona has an established garden, but water testing revealed that the well water used in 
the garden and through-out the village contained high levels are arsenic, unhealthy for residents to consume.   

Educational materials were developed for the project. 

An RFP was developed and distributed to seek quotes from contractors for the water catchment system.  

All supplies were received. The water catchment system was installed and a composting training was 
conducted to educate residents about the projects. Home use compost buckets were provided to residents. 

The Tribe researched and ordered supplies for their indoor air quality education efforts. 

The Tribe hosted the 1st of 3 healthy foods cooking demonstrations for residents to educate them about the 
benefits of eating fresh grown produce and to continue to encourage everyone to continue composting. 

Because harsh household cleaning supplies and other hazardous chemicals are common in local 
households, the Tribe teamed up with youth to educate residents about the importance of indoor air 

quality. The group educated residents about proper storage and disposal, as well as healthier alternatives to 

the harsh cleaning supplies commonly used. Green cleaning kits were provided to residents that attended.  

Detailed plans were created for the project to 
keep employees on track with grant timelines. 

Since no reasonable quotes were received for the water catchment system, the Tribe decided to purchase 

the materials and hire local laborers to complete the project which save a large amount of money. 


